
From the UASD
School Nurses
Helpful contact information

Emailing Your School Nurse
During this time, our school nurses wanted to reach out to our Upper Adams School District Families.
Should you need to contact the school nurses, please use their district email addresses listed below:

Sally Jones, School Nurse - Biglerville High School and Upper Adams Middle School
s.jones@upperadams.org

Kathy Smyers, Nurse Assistant - Upper Adams Intermediate School
k.smyers@upperadams.org

Kim Hanan, School Nurse - Upper Adams Intermediate School
k.hanan@uppeeradams.org

Heather Then, School Nurse - Biglerville Elementary School
h.then@upperadams.org
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